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Provincial:  

• CAUS Office Hours (May 3)  

• CAUS Conference (May 6-9)  

• Chair Changeover meetings (May 16, 17, 18, 20, 26, 27)  

• COPPOA/Student Groups meeting (May 18)  

• Alberta Small Council Meeting (May 19)  

• AB Council Meeting (May 19)  

• CAUS Board Meeting (May 25)  

• Chair/Vice Chair/ED meeting (May 27)  

• Meeting with Advanced Education Minister Chief of Staff, McKenzie Kibler (May 31)  

 

Municipal:  

• Calgary Student Alliance Introduction Meeting (May 20)  

 

Federal:  

• CASA Introduction meeting (May 13)  

• CASA Meet and Greet (May 26)  

 

ULSU:  

• GFC Meeting (May 2)  

• EC Meetings (May 4, 18, 25)  
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• GFC Academic Appeals Committee (May 16)  

• Events Meeting with EC (May 18)  

• Advocacy Meeting w/ Annie (May 18)  

• Senate appreciation Event (May 19)  

• Advocacy Meeting w/ Justin and Elisha (May 25)  

• Meeting with the EC, Erasmus Okine, and Michelle Helstein (May 25)  

• Arts and Science Council Meeting (May 26)  

• GA Meeting (May 27)  

• Advocacy Meeting w/ Lucas and Roberto (May 28)  

• Advocacy Meeting w/ Michaela and Jessica (May 31)  

• Advocacy Meeting w/ Alex (May 31)  

 

Notes:  

• At the CAUS Conference, I was elected as CAUS Chair for the upcoming year. This will 

be an excellent opportunity for the ULSU to be involved in provincial advocacy, 

especially with a provincial election occurring sometime in the next year. As such, quite a 

bit of my time this month was spent transitioning into the role and taking over that 

portfolio. I am extremely excited for this upcoming year!   

 

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at su.external@uleth.ca  

 

All the best,  

Samantha Scott  
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